
 Garden Avenue Public School 
225 Garden Avenue             Tel: (416) 393-9165 

Toronto, Ontario            Fax: (416) 393-9173 

M6R 1H9 

 

            

                   March 11, 2016  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of students in Room 106 and 110,       

   

 

As you are aware, Ms. Petrowski was on parental leave this past year.  I am happy to 

share the news that she will be returning to us from her leave at the end of the March 

break.  She will be replacing Ms. Swail in Room 110 who has begun her parental leave.    

Ms. Cundari will continue in her role as an LTO in room 106 until June 2016.  We feel 

this will provide the smoothest transition for our JK/SK students in both classrooms. 

 

At this time I want to thank Ms. Swail for all her efforts this year working closely with 

our students in Room 110.  She has provided an enriching classroom experiences and we 

thank her for her commitment and dedication to her classroom and the students at 

Garden.  We wish her well with the upcoming birth of her baby. 

 

A warm welcome back to Ms. Petrowski!  She is very excited to be returning to Garden 

and to begin working with the children in room 110.  She has already visited the 

classroom in order to get to know the students.   She has been working collaboratively 

with Ms. Swail to learn about each of the students and their individual needs and 

progress.  She is excited about working with Ms. Alfano who will be a supportive asset 

during this transition period. 

 

Ms. Petrowski is a teacher who has been at Garden for the past few years.  She is familiar 

with many of the students and of course with our school and the general routines.  I have 

no doubt that the students will continue to have a productive school year.   

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 

Alana Hardy 

Principal  

 


